

Notice

New CDO Office Hours

May 28, 2019

Dear Stakeholders/Members,

Beginning Monday, June 3, 2019, the College's office hours will be changing from 9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. to:

Monday to Friday - 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

This small change is designed to provide College staff with easier commuting during the shoulders of the peak commuting times. We do not anticipate that this change will affect our stakeholders. However, our intent is to pilot these new hours over the summer months to see if there any negative consequences that we hadn't anticipated. Please feel free to contact us and provide any feedback that you may have.

Current office hours remain posted on the Contact Us page of the College website.

Sincerely,

Dr. Glenn Pettifer Registrar and CEO

Links to the following documents:

Contact Us

